June 11, 2019

The Honorable Stan Pickett, Mayor of the City of Mesquite
City Council Members

Cliff Keheley, City Manager and City Staff

It Is with regret that | submit my resignation as a member of the board of the Mesquite 4B Quality of Life
Corporation.

It has truly been my honor and my pleasure to work with the City Staff and fellow board members to
enhance the quality of life of the citizens of the City of Mesquite.

Sincerely,

//W

Diane Wright




